
Request to Speak to Committee of Council 
Submitted on Monday, September 28, 2020 - 2:40 pm  
 
    ==Committee Requested== 
    Committee: General Issues Committee 
 
 
    ==Requestor Information== 
 Name of Individual: Cullen McDonald 
 
 Name of Organization: 
 
 Contact Number:  
 
 Email Address:  
 
 Mailing Address:  
 
 Reason(s) for delegation request: I would like to be given the 
 opportunity to briefly outline some of the existing scientific 
 literature regarding the benefits and risks of face masks and 
 also highlight some less visible and very serious implications of 
 the Mandatory Mask Bylaw that are negatively affecting the 
people and business owners of Hamilton. I would also like to 
leave the council with a few simple questions to consider before 
making their decision. Thank you for your time and consideration, 
- 

 Cullen McDonald 
 
 Will you be requesting funds from the City? No 
 
 Will you be submitting a formal presentation? Yes 
 


